

## Guildford Accordion Club

## Newsletter 20th March 2020

## **Club night Cancelled**

Not much news from the club.

Unfortunately we cannot have our meeting tonight and I am sure you will all miss coming along to play and meet with friends.

We don't know when restrictions will end but we hope you all keep safe and well.

Next month has also been cancelled but we hope to rebook our guests again later in the year.

We will keep you informed about further club nights when we can.

I hope it's not too long there are only so many TV repeats you can watch. So looking forward to some live music.

Regards

Anita